
 
 

 

 

25 August 2025 

 

Resignation of Chief Financial Officer 

New Zealand King Salmon Investments Limited (NZX & ASX: NZK) announces that the Chief 
Financial Officer (CFO) Ben Rodgers has resigned and will leave the company in November 
2025.   

CEO Carl Carrington said “Ben has made a significant contribution in advancing our 
organisational and operational capability as the business prepares for transformational 
growth.  Ben’s energy, leadership and mana resonates across the business and puts us in a 
good space to be rightfully excited for the future.” NZK will commence a search for a new CFO.  
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For further information please contact: 
Carl Carrington 
Chief Executive Officer 
+64 21 412 856,  
Carl.Carrington@Kingsalmon.co.nz   

Monique Hatfull 
Head of Relationships and Communications  
+64 27 621 8853  
Monique.Hatfull@Kingsalmon.co.nz 
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